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We are the Digital Leaders. We've
been working with everyone at school
(even the adults) to make sure that
technology is being used safely and to
help make our learning even better.
We can't wait to share all of the
amazing ways that we use technology
at school.

This term, we have celebrated Safer
Internet Day and the theme 'Want to
talk about it? Making space for
conversations about life online.' Our
assembly shared lots of different ways
that we can encourage open and
honest conversations andwe reminded
everyone about our school homepage
Whisper Button which we can use to
share any concerns. We finished by
talking about some common apps and
games and how these all have age
ratings to help keep us safe. We hope
that our celebration of Safer Internet
Day helps everyone to talk about life
online all year round.



SMART Lumio

World Book Day Digital Writing

Lumio helps us to learn through
different game-based activities on
our iPads within our lessons. We
have loved seeing Lumio used in
every class this term but it has been
particularly enjoyable to support
children in Year 1 as they used Lumio
for the first time. They loved the
matching activities and monster
quizzes and were whizzes on their
iPads.

To celebrate the fantastic writing that happens across our school, we have
all used the Pages app and our word processing skills to create a whole-
school digital book - Sandford Hill Writing Rocks. The book shared writing
from each year group and was shared with our whole community as part of
our World Book Day Celebrations. Download our book from the Apple Book
Store.
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